
                                                 
           

     Thursday 16th November 2023 
Dear Parents, 

GRAND CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
To be drawn at the Christmas Fayre on Monday 11th December 2023 

 

1st Prize: £300 John Lewis Voucher 
kindly donated by ‘Hamiltons Property Services’ 

plus many more exciting prizes! 
 

Frimley Church of England’s Christmas Fair is just under a month away and we will be running a 
raffle with lots of great prizes! 

 
You have hopefully received two books of five raffle tickets for the grand draw, which we hope you 
will be able to sell to your family and friends. PLEASE REMEMBER – children are not allowed to sell 
tickets. 
 
If you are able to sell them, please could you ensure that all monies and named stubs are put the 
given envelope.  
It would also be helpful if you could fold the ticket stubs into 4, before returning them. This saves 
time for our F.P.T.A. helpers, who have volunteered to manage the raffle. Please only return the 
stubs and not the tickets and ensure you have returned the correct money. It would also be helpful if 
you keep siblings’ stubs and money for other events in separate envelopes.   
 

Please return sold and unsold tickets to school, via your child’s class teacher, by  

Monday 4th December 2023. 
 
If you are able to sell more books, please e-mail Samantha Spall on samantha.spall@outlook.com or 
contact us via Facebook with your child’s name, class and the number of extra books required. We 
will then arrange for more tickets to be issued to you. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Regards 
F.P.T.A. 
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